
Lake  Tahoe  Boulevard  detour
in Angora burn area
El Dorado County Department of Transportation are about to
install pipes that will cross Angora Creek between Angora
Creek Road and Mount Rainier Drive.

This segment of Lake Tahoe Boulevard will be closed Aug. 12-
Sept. 20.

Drivers, and probably cyclists, should use View Circle to
access the Y or North Upper Truckee Road.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/08/lake-tahoe-boulevard-detour-in-angora-burn-area/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/08/lake-tahoe-boulevard-detour-in-angora-burn-area/

